
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
NOTICE 

 
F.Y.B.A. Admissions 2022-23 

 
Those candidates who had applied for admissions through the D.H.E. portal citing 

Chowgule College as their first preference during the first round of F.Y.B.A. admissions 

and seek admission to Chowgule college / seek change in admission to Chowgule College  

are required to report to the college on 4th August 2022 (Thursday) by 10:00 a.m. 

 

There are limited seats available and admission will be strictly given on the basis of merit. 

 

 

 

 

 
1st August, 2022                      DR. ANANYA DAS 

    OFFG. PRINCIPAL 
 


